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July 18, 2005 

Recessed from July 11, 2005 Meeting 
 

 The Middlesex Governing Body continued its recessed meeting in the Conference 
Room of the town hall.  Mayor Pro Tem Harold Meacombs reconvened the meeting at 
7:30 p.m.  Commissioners Luke Robinson, Derek Bissette and Basco Lewis were present.  
Commissioner Fred Hough was absent.   Steven Brubaker,  an applicant for a police 
officer’s position, was the only guest. 
 
 Town Administrator Gordon Joyner presented a recommendation from the 
Planning Board to appoint Tim Denton to replace Brenda Liles as an ETJ representative.  
Commissioner Robinson moved to appoint Tim Denton to the Planning Board.  
Commissioner Bissette seconded the motion and it carried unanimously. 
 
 Commissioner Bissette moved to appoint Luther Harvey Lewis, Jr. to fill the 
vacant Mayor’s position for the remaining 3 ½ month term.  His motion was seconded by 
Commissioner Robinson and it carried unanimously.   Mayor Pro Tem Meacombs 
instructed Clerk Lambert to administer the Oath of Office to Lewis as soon as he is 
available. 
 
 Commissioner Robinson moved to go into Closed Session to interview Steven 
Brubaker for a police officer’s position and to review qualifications of Timothy Kapp and 
Eric Fuguay.  Commissioner Bissette seconded and the motion carried unanimously. 
 
 Once back in Open Session, Commissioner Robinson moved to hire Steven 
Brubaker as a full time Police Officer at $26,000 per year.  His motion was seconded by 
Commissioner Bissette and the motion carried unanimously. 
 
 Being no further business, Mayor Pro Tem Meacombs adjourned the meeting. 
  
 
       Jennifer Lambert 
       Town Clerk 
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